
From: Ted Mead <Ted.Mead@eastherts.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 Aug 2023 11:34:52
To: DMS_MyEmails@eastherts.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 3/23/1447/OUT- Fire Hydrants
Attachments: 

 
 

From: Catherine Gilbert <Catherine.Gilbert@hertfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Water
Sent: 01 August 2023 15:35
To: Development Management - Planning <Planning@eastherts.gov.uk>
Subject: [External] 3/23/1447/OUT- Fire Hydrants
 
Dear Planning,
 
We would like to request a condition for the provision and installation of fire hydrants, at no cost to the county council or fire and 
rescue service.
A development of this size will require several fire hydrants to ensure there are adequate water supplies available for use in the 
event of an emergency.
 
 

Kind Regards
Water Officer | Technical Services
Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service 
9 Merchant Drive, Mead Lane, Hertford, Hertfordshire SG13 7BH.
T: 01992 507635 (Internal: 57638) 
E: water@hertfordshire.gov.uk

 
 

****Disclaimer****

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it 
must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. 
Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance 
with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/home.aspx
mailto:water@hertfordshire.gov.uk

